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Where are the Women’s Voices?

I was really pleased to see the Health Section 
of the SOA call for essays on Visions for the 
Future of the U.S. Health Care System.  It 

was a good way to call forth creativity and share 
leading-edge ideas.  But when I look at the 29 
essays chosen for publication, only one is by a 
woman.  Why only one?  Is it because women 
didn’t participate in the same proportion as 
men?  Was there a bias in choosing the essays for  
publication? 

P.S. It would be useful to know the percentage 
of women in the health section, the number of 
essays submitted by women, and the total num-
ber of essays submitted (which I understand was 
about double what was published).  I think that 
would help substitute facts for appearances and 
demonstrations for impressions. n

–Caterina Lindman

LETTER TO  
THE EDITORS

Editor’s Note: The Health Section 
Council chairperson addresses this ques-
tion in her feature, Chairperson’s Corner.

Call for Papers–Living to 100 
				     Symposium IV

The Society of Actuaries will present its fourth 
triennial international Living to 100 Symposium 
in January 5-7, 2011 in Orlando, FL. We encour-
age anyone interested in preparing a paper for 
the symposium to get an early start on pursuing 
the research and analyses. We are seeking high 
quality papers that will advance knowledge in 
the important area of longevity and its conse-
quences. To learn more, visit www.soa.org, click 
on Research, Research Projects and Calls for 
Papers and Data Requests.




